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From: Lisa Hasker <lisah@vicsport.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 30 October 2020 2:29 PM

To: Peter Harkness

Subject: RE: Return to Play Equestrian Carriage Driving
Peter,

| have spoken to Louise at SRV. If your sport is sure you can stay 1.5m apart. Then you would be deemed NON
CONTACT and can resume when Non-contact adult sports resume in each area.

Thanks,
Lisa.

Lisa Hasker
Chief Executive Officer

VICSPORT

Level 3, Sports House P +61 39698 8100
375 Albert Road D +61 39698 8101
South Melbourne VIC 3205

vicsport.com.au

Keep in touch! — Sign up to Sportsview and receive industry news and updates

This email is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use
the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the
document.

From: Peter Harkness <peter.harkness1@bigpond.com>
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 10:09 AM

To: Lisa Hasker <lisah@vicsport.com.au>

Subject: FW: Return to Play Equestrian Carriage Driving

Hi Lisa,

Thank you for your time, our sport of carriage driving was defined as a contact sport like rowing or sailing. Now that
rowing has been cleared to returned to competition, could you please look into if we can be treated the same.

Please refer to the photo below.



Regards

Peter Harkness

Australian Carriage Driving Society Victorian Branch A8407Y
0409 146 054



